Office of Hon Gerry Brownlee

MP for llam
Minister for Canterbury Earthquake Leader of the House
Recovery
Minister Responsible for the Earthquake
Minister of Defence Commission
12 January 2015

Brendon Mills
fyi-request-2385-b54dd605@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Mr Mills

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Official Information Act request
received 12 January 2015 relating to:

" ..what advise you have had regarding how the 1988 abolishment of the
Ministry of Works and Development and the sale of its SOE successor has
affected options regarding earthquake recovery work”.

We will consider your request and respond appropriately as set out in the
Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sinqgrely

Gemma Turney
Private Secretary
Office of Hon Gerry Brownlee

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6802 Facsimile 64 4 817 6502



